
St Pius X Catholic School 
Te Kura o Hato Paea 

To Learn Love 

To Learn WisdomThe 

Way We Are 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

We welcome new entrant Amelia (Mia) Jacob to our school community. 

 

Notice of Strike Day Wednesday 29th May  

School will not be open on this day as our teachers will be on strike action to 

improve working and pay conditions. This involves both primary and 

secondary schools.  

 

Driveway Safety  

I have noticed that some of our parents are driving down the driveway 
before school, particularly if they are running late. For the safety of 
our students, please do not drive down the driveway before or after 
school.  

 

 

 

 

Reminder to…... 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nominations for our Board of Trustees election closes tomorrow (Friday 24 May) at noon.. 

Election Day is 7 June 2019. 

 

 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford 
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Please drop your 

children off in the 

Church carpark. 

You can then 

walk them down 

the driveway. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 

24th  Nominations close for BOT elections 

29th   Strike Day school closed 

31st  Whole School Mass 

June 

5th  School Cross Country 

12th  Rooms 7 & 8 Mass 

21st  Winter Sports Intermediate 

26th  School Photos 

July 

3rd  End of Term Mass 

What’s happening on your 

Last night the BOT had their regular monthly meeting. Here is a short summary of the decisions they 

made on your behalf. 

-  The BOT voted to close the school on 29th May due to industrial action.  

-  The BOT was presented with RAM’s forms for the upcoming school cross country.  

-  The Board was presented with the final copy of the recent Catholic review.  

-  There was an update about the upcoming BOT elections.   

From Peewee children 

right through to 

adults. 

Come and give it a try 

– your kids will love it.  

Tuesday & Thursday nights. 

 021 859 333—9 Pembroke Street Hamilton –  

See Mrs Vanxay for more information  

Ethan and Taylor Vanxay  

with medals won at the  

Metro Judo Club Hamilton Auckland 

International Judo Tournament.  

Pizza every Tuesday. $2 

a slice. This  helps to 

raise money for our end 

of year school camps 

REMINDER 

 

 

SCHOOL  

BANKING 

IS COLLECTED 

BY THE CREDIT 

UNION EVERY 

WEDNESDAY. 


